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News From Around PA 
Conservative State Rep Daryl 
Metcalfe (R-12),  chairman of 
the Environmental Resources 
and Energy Committee, has 
announced he will not seek 
re-election. 

State Senator Doug 
Mastriano has announced his 
candidacy for PA governor.   

GOP State Senator John 
Gordner made a motion to 
renominate Jake Corman for 
the Senate Pro-Temp 
position.  Democrat Senator 
Jay Costa seconded the 
motion.  A voice vote was 
taken and the only audible 
‘no’ was from Senator Doug 
Mastriano.  Since we don’t 
have a paper trail to follow on 
this vote, you may want to 
call your State Senator and 
ask how he or she voted!   

The Philadelphia 76ers 
hosted their annual Pride 
Night on January 3rd at Wells 
Fargo Center.  Their mascot 
donned a More Color, More 
Pride rainbow cape. During 
the halftime celebration, a 
video celebrating LGBTQ 
history was played for the 
audience. 

PA’s name-change law as it 
relates to restrictions for 
convicted felons has been 
declared unconstitutional by 
Allegheny County Common 
Pleas Judge Christine Ann 
Ward.  Three transgender 
felons challenged the law.  AG 
Josh Shapiro does not intent 
to appeal the decision.  

News From National Scene 
Globally abortion killed 12 
times as many people in 2021 
as COVID did!  Over 42.6 
million died from abortion, 
while approximately 3.5 
million died from COVID. 

Last month a report was 
released by the Institute for 
Pro-Life Advancement, a 
project of Students for Life, 
which revealed that more 
than 100 Christian colleges 
and universities in the US 
have had ties to Planned 
Parenthood in the past two 
years.  The promotion of PP 
constituted 56% of all 
infractions.   

Focus on the Family has told 
employees that they must 
soon reveal whether they’ve 
gotten a COVID-19 shot.   

In response to a Freedom of 
Information Act request for 
data submitted by Pfizer to 
license its COVID-19 vaccine, 
the FDA wanted to release 

500 pages per month.  The 
full response would have 
taken 75 years!! A federal 
judge has rejected this and 
has ordered that 55,000 
pages per month be released.  

Last month the US Senate 
passed a resolution to 
overturn President Biden’s 
COVID -19 vaccine mandate.  
It only required a simple 
majority- Senators John 
Tester (D-MT) and Joe 
Manchin (D-WV) joined all 
the GOP.  Speaker Nancy 
Pelosi does not plan to bring 
it up in the US House and 
Biden is sure to veto if it was 
to pass the House!! 

Did you know $1.5 million of 
our taxpayer dollars is being 
sent to El Salvador to assist 
police there with challenges 
and stress created by COVID-
19?  Here in the US law 
enforcement agencies are 
facing extensive budget cuts! 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online 
https://afaofpa.org/donate/   

Follow Us  on Gab and Telegram 

    
Publication of the AFA of PA, POB 
1048, Franklin, PA  16323  
Phone: 814-271-9078 
Fax:  814-437-5432  
Website: https://afaofpa.org 


